
Washington
Elementary School
December 2020/January 2021 Updates

Washington School Mission Statement

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all
students are inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in

one another, and make re�ective and responsible choices that will make the world a better
place.

Continuation of Remote learning

Edison Township Public Schools will continue with remote learning until January 19, 2021.

Please see letter from Dr. Bragen sent on December 18.

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1608305999/edisonk12njus/su6psioronligndk2rib/RemoteLearning-January19.pdf


@WashEdison

A Note From the Office - Mrs. Schlatter
and Ms. Vu

It's hard to believe we have only been in school for three and a
half months. We are so appreciative of our Washington staff
for working so hard and adapting to remote and hybrid learning
so quickly. They work tirelessly to bring challenging, fun, and
memorable experiences to our students.

We would also like to thank YOU, our families, for doing so
much for our students. We know it has not been easy and we
are grateful for the support you provide and everything you do
for our students. Our students have shown such resilience
throughout this pandemic and we are amazed each day by
everything they are doing.

We wish you a happy and safe winter break, and look forward
to seeing everyone in January, either in-person or online.

Washington families,
The January & February leadership habit is "Together is Better". During the break, we'd love to
see how you are celebrating with your family near and far.

Please use the Google Form below to submit any photos of your family from the holiday
break. Even if you are celebrating with your family virtually, we'd love to see your family!

http://www.twitter.com/@WashEdison
https://s.smore.com/u/eed644704b8a912b6d3484eb7546a6f6.jpg


Submit your family photos - CLICK HERE!

Put First Things First - Leadership Resource -
CLICK

The leadership resource include a recorded lesson, virtual reading room, sorting game, activity, and craft.
There is also a Leadership certi�cate to print for your child!

District Counselor Corner Newsletter - Kindness
Matters

In January, these photos will be shared with the Washington school community.

https://forms.gle/aUVzKrit5RkF5M4T6
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ESJLz5EQ4JYMKO96i4OUjW6mscfnKv1Vv0I3aNXi7H4/edit
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DWnqoJgIvd02_K6P2pd5srOxx5RugBsE-vtZpowdEn8/edit
http://was.edison.k12.nj.us/


Parenting During the Pandemic
WHEN

Wednesday, Jan. 6th 2021 at 6:30pm
WHERE

This is an online event.
MORE INFORMATION
Our Rutgers PATH Counselor will facilitate a session Parenting
During the Pandemic. She will share ways to identify and
manage stress in your child/children during this time.

For joining information, please look for the Zoom meeting info
the week of January 4. We will post the information directly on
the Washington School website.

Winter Art Show
Thank you Ms. Gualtieri for putting together such a fun and
comprehensive art show! You can still explore the links,
including the draw-along videos, over the break. Please check
your child's Seesaw or the Art Google Classroom for more
info.

Lunch Pickup
Lunch pickup for Edison continues daily at Washington from
11:30am-1:30pm or at Edison High and JP Stevens on
Wednesdays. Lunch is free for all Edison students.
Please ensure you have �lled out the Google Form by
Thursdays at 2pm.
Daily pickup form
Weekly pickup form

Need Technology Assistance?

To request assistance for a device, please use this link to submit a ticket to the HelpDesk

http://was.edison.k12.nj.us/
https://s.smore.com/u/ba9f8043e71919b099404a0eddf038fc.jpg
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Wqd6aRJ8k5dSkBnsrJ3LqyuVkJiYALdBa7dQcinkJyk/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1-78xE5qbud-4DNlGGpJZpOUaCp_y7soffIw3R7067zM/viewform?ts=5fbc266b&gxids=7757&edit_requested=true
https://s.smore.com/u/b5aaee6767799a539b5a70e5f66bf2f8.png
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1584480708/edisonk12njus/j3rxz8fnk3v6ghvela8v/HelpdeskTicketInfo.pdf


Helpdesk Email: help.desk@edison.k12.nj.us
Helpdesk Phone: 732-452-4998

We encourage all students to purchase insurance through this link

mailto:help.desk@edison.k12.nj.us
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/student-device-insurance-information

